[ﬁ Outlook

Re: Master Plan PAC meetings

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Thu 6/2/2022 3:27 PM
To  Bryan Smith Home <blkj.smith4@gmail.com>

Cc  PECK Heather <heather.peck@odav.oregon.gov>; Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>

Thanks for your email Bryan. We will get you added to the list and please let me know if you have any
questions.

Take care,

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT

Talent Officer + Senior Program Manager + Partner

She/Her » Why pronouns matter

brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Office 503-235-5881 » jla.us.com

Office Hours 9-5 p.m. Monday—Friday; currently not scheduling meetings on Friday » Check my availability

JLA Public Involvement has moved (effective 5/1/22): 123 NE 3rd Ave, Ste 210, Portland, OR 97232

From: Bryan Smith Home <blkj.smith4@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 10:01 AM

To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Subject: Master Plan PAC meetings

Brandy,

Chris Neamtzu told me to contact you to get on the distribution list for master plan PAC meeting and
outreach for anything about the Aurora Airport runway extension and noise.

If you have any questions please let me know.
Bryan Smith

503-680-6299
blkj.smith4@gmail.com
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